
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq-Sudan bilateral ties with Sudanese Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Sudanese Ambassador, His

Excellency Mr. Abdulraheem Sir Al-Khatim on 13/7/2023, and discussed the developments of the

political scene in Iraq and the region and the ways to enhance relationships between Iraq and

brotherly Sudan. His Eminence affirmed the importance of strengthening bilateral ties between

the  brotherly  countries  in  what  serves  the  people’s  interests,  and  the  importance  of

integration between the Arab countries and benefit from the Sudanese experience in agriculture

and irrigation. H.E. also expressed wishes that beloved Sudan will be dominated by Security and

harmony.


